
Nationwide Insurance Computer Attack 

The Idaho Department of Insurance has received a letter from Nationwide Insurance informing us that 

their computer network had been criminally attacked. Nationwide has taken steps to contain the 

intrusion and ensure the safety of personal information contained on their system. 

The Department encourages recipients of Nationwide’s notification letter to contact the credit bureaus 

and place a freeze on credit information. Nationwide will provide free access to credit monitoring and 

identity theft protection services through Equifax to consumers whose information may be at risk. 

For more information, visit www.nationwide.com/notice.jsp or call 800-760-1125. 

To learn how to protect yourself from identity theft, visit the Federal Trade Commission website at 

www.ftc.gov.  
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